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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
llllsl/Pa?c 2
July 13, 1992

We believe the above commitment, coupled with the information provided in the
referenced letter, provides a complete basis for approval of the requested
amendment . Of course, should the Staff have any additional questions, NNECO will
be available to discuss the Staff’s concerns.

Very truly yours,

NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY
*\j‘ / (,quﬁ-«

¥ Opkka 7]

Executive Vice President

cc: T. T, Martin, Region | Administrator
V. L. Rooney, KRC Project Manager, Millstone Unit No. 3
N. J. :aymond, Senior Resident Inspector, Millstone Unit Nos. 1, 2,
and

Mr. Kevin McCarthy

Director, Radiation Control Unit
Department of Environmental Protection
Hartford, Connecticut 06116

STATE OF CONNECTICUT)

; $s. Berlin
COUNTY OF HARTFORD

Then personally appeared before me, J. F. Opeka, who being duly sworn, did
state that he {s Executive Vice President of Northeast Nuclear Energy Company,
a Licensee herein, that he is authorized to execute and file the foregoing
information in the name and on behalf of the Licensee herein, and that the
statements contained in said information are true and correct to the best of
his knowlcdge and belief. P




